
 

Up to $100,000 
 

HOMICIDE OF POSTAL 
SERVICE CONTRACT DRIVER 

 
 

  

 
 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for 
information leading to the arrest and conviction of the suspect or suspects who 
robbed, shot and murdered Larry Vinson, a Postal Service Contract Driver.  The 
murder occurred on January 2, 2001, between approximately 11:15 PM and 11:30 
PM outside the former U.S. Postal Service Priority Mail Annex.  The Priority Mail 
Annex was located at 3510 Winchester Road, Memphis Tennessee 38118. 
    
 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 or  
Memphis Crime Stoppers at 901-528-CASH (2274). 

 

 
 


